

College Road Primary School

College Road, Keyham, Plymouth, Devon . PL2 1NS . Telephone: (01752) 567660 Fax: (01752) 605236

Headteacher: Mr J B Wallace

email: college.rd.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk

www.collegeroadschool.co.uk

Friday 21st December 2018

Dear parents/ carers

Happy Holidays!

I would like to take this opportunity to wish all the children, governors, staff and parents of the school a happy, safe and peaceful Christmas and a merry and prosperous New Year. I also offer my thanks for everybody's support and help in making College Road such a good school. It has been a very busy 2 terms since September, and together, we have accomplished a great deal in making school life fun for the children, and in helping them make progress in many areas. I look forward to the start of next term, Tuesday 8th January 2019.

Theatre Alibi

The whole school were treated to our annual Christmas theatre treat last Monday, with the performance of 'Table Mates' by the wonderful Theatre Alibi. The play featured four actors and musicians, and once again, Theatre Alibi enthralled the entire audience. Many thanks to all the parents and carers who were able to contribute towards the cost, and of course to our fabulous PTA for their massive financial support.

Christmas Fair

A very big thank you, and well done to our PTA again for organising another very successful and enjoyable Christmas Fair this week. Valuable funds have been collected, and our thanks to all who came and supported the event.

Mr Wallace, Headteacher



















